
Meeting Cedar Park FFA Alumni Meeting

Date/Time 12/19/2023 at 6:30 PM

Location Cedar Park High School (Mrs. Morton’s Room 4012)

Attendees Roger Bradlau – Vice President
Melissa Di Noto – Treasurer
Morgan Miller – Secretary
Jodi Brown, Myles Russell, Hayden Green, Terry Johnson, Jerry Johnson, 
Desoree McDougal, Becca Dietz

Agenda Item Meeting Minutes and Discussion

Call to Order • At 6:41 pm by Morgan.

Minutes From Previous 
Board Meeting

• There are no board meeting minutes to review as no board meeting 
was held this month.

Treasurer Report • Melissa gave a recap of the WCLA sale.
◦ There were seven payouts for the WCLA show, totaling $3150.
◦ This was the lowest number of payouts in recent history.
◦ The hope is that more students will make sale at GLFFA and 

more money can be paid out there.

GLFFA • Mr. Russell summarized last week’s meeting (Dec. 13th).
◦ Entry forms and scholarship forms are out.
◦ Rabbit rules have changed slightly.
◦ Rabbit validation will be tomorrow at LHS show barn.
◦ There is still opportunity for buckle sponsorship.
◦ Cedar Park FFA will help with teardown this year.
◦ Sale will be on January 26th.
◦ More information can be found at glffa.com.

2024-25 Alumni 
President

• Terry is stepping down, need to start looking for new president.
• Elections are held in April and they would take over in May 2024.

Truck and Tractor 
Show

• We are working on getting logo finalized. We need to get flyer 
finished for handing out at car shows and other advertising 
opportunities.

• Terry to talk to Shauna and/or James Chelf/Pit Stop about cooking 
versus going with Rudy’s.

• Terry will give Shawn a call and schedule the next car show 
meeting. Once it is scheduled, everyone is invited to attend.

• Morgan to reach out to Shawn to get approval on Jerry’s revised 
sponsor letter. (update: Shawn approved on Dec. 22nd)

• Morgan gave a summary of his envisioned check-in process for the 
show participants. He will send out a link to the check-in page and 
requested that alumni members test to ensure it works and give 
suggestions.

Former Parent 
Donation

• A parent of a former student has called to inquire as to how best 
donate $1000 towards the students.



• Pending assessment of number of end-of-year scholarships, the 
suggestion was made to fund a scholarship with the donation and 
name it in honor of the donor.

Pet Clinic • The next pet vaccination clinic will be held on January 30th from 
5-7pm at the Cedar Park Project Barn.

Adjournment • At 7:12 pm by Desoree.  Seconded by Melissa.


